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   Message from Mrs Money 

PLEASE REMEMBER 

COLDER WEATHER 

Please ensure your 

child has a named 

coat, gloves and hat in 

school as they still go 

outside as much as 

possible. 

 

END OF SCHOOL 

Please ensure that you 

collect your children 

promptly from school. 

Uncollected children 

will join after school 

club and parents will 

be charged £11.50 for 

this session. 

 

CHRISTMAS MUGS 

If you ordered 

Christmas mugs they 

are now ready for 

collection at the 

school office. 

 

INSET DAYS 

Monday 1st February 

Friday 28th May 

Wednesday 21st July 

 

 

 

END OF SUMMER 

TERM  

TUESDAY 20th JULY 

 
www.sandringham.surrey.sch.uk  01252 837538   info@sandringham.kite.academy 

We are now most definitely in the throws of Christmas excitement in school! 

The decorations are up, the children are learning about the first Christmas and 

glitter is already everywhere! Hopefully you will have helped your children to 

access the Sandringham storytellers advent calendar this week. So far there 

have been stories read by myself, Miss Randles and Mrs Robinson. Please copy 

and paste the below link to enjoy these and listen to some more over the 

weekend.  

https://kiteacademy.sharepoint.com/:f:/r/Video%20Library/Sandringham%20Advent?csf=1

&web=1&e=WnXhYe 

 

Today we have also enjoyed our Elf Runs in support of the Phyllis Tuckwell 

Hospice. Despite the weather staff and children ran, laughed and jingled bells! 

Thank you so much for your donation envelopes for this very special local hospice 

which is close to many of our hearts. 

Due to current guidelines we have had to alter the arrangements for our school 

Christmas Fayre. Although we can’t invite families into school to enjoy this event 

we wanted to give the children the chance to have all the fun of the fayre in 

their own bubbles. Thank you so much for all of your sweet and chocolate 

donations and for sending in money to exchange for tickets which your children 

can ‘spend’ at the fayre on a variety of games including lucky dip, chocolate 

tombola, tin can alley and Christmas craft stalls. The fayre will run all week to 

allow games to be cleaned between uses and ensuring that each bubble has a 

chance to enjoy the fun whilst raising funds for the school. 

Although I am delighted that we haven’t had to close any bubbles yet we must 

remain vigilant. Please keep your children at home if anyone in your family is 

being tested and keep us informed of this testing process and outcomes as soon 

as you have them. We would ask that all Year 1 and 2 parents ensure that you 

have logged onto your tapestry accounts to ensure that you can access online 

learning for your children if needed. 

I have had another complaint from a neighbour this week regarding 

inconsiderate parking from some Sandringham parents. Attached with this 

newsletter is a letter from the Police informing you of how to report dangerous, 

illegal or inconsiderate parking and also how they plan to follow up on this. Can I 

also remind you that parking on the double yellow lines is only permitted for blue 

badge holders. 

The last two weeks of term are very exciting in school but they are also very 

busy. Please can you check the list of events in the last newsletter and check 

emails for reminders from the office.  

 

 Have a wonderful weekend. 

 

http://www.sandringham.surrey.sch.uk/
https://kiteacademy.sharepoint.com/:f:/r/Video%20Library/Sandringham%20Advent?csf=1&web=1&e=WnXhYe
https://kiteacademy.sharepoint.com/:f:/r/Video%20Library/Sandringham%20Advent?csf=1&web=1&e=WnXhYe


In the lead up to Christmas, all children have been learning about the Christmas 

story and celebrating some of the traditions within Christianity.  Next week we 

are going to hold a Christingle ceremony in school, whereby the children will 

make their own Christingle orange in class and on Thursday 10th December we 

will be lighting them in our year group bubbles in the school hall and singing some 

of our favourite Christmas carols.   

Please send an orange  

(not a satsuma!) into school  

with your child on Monday  

7th December ready to put 

their Christingle together  

in RE sessions at the  

beginning of the week.   
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